Village Board Work Session December 2, 2013 7:00 p.m.

Members present: Mayor Roddey, Trustees Char, Gurda, and Smith

Member absent: Trustee Stewart

Also present: Village Clerk Strobl

Mayor Roddey announced that retiring DPW Superintendent Nuzzolese will be honored for his years of service at the meeting on December 9, 2013. It will be held at the Senior Center to accommodate the expected crowd.

The Board discussed the issue of free downtown parking during the month of December. It was agreed that free parking will be monitored to determine if it stimulates shopping.

On a motion by Trustee Char, seconded by Trustee Smith, the Village of Goshen will allow free parking in the downtown area from December 2, 2013, through December 31, 2013.

Char aye
Gurda aye
Smith aye
Stewart absent

The Work Session concluded at 7:07 p.m.